

JBMV for 6/12/18

Attending- Amara, Andy, Andrew, Brian, Carson, Jo, Mike

Race Director update- Official pay is going well, Monday Night Announcer- Emily Alexander

Increased Junior training- 17 racing on Monday, 10 prepared to go to Nationals

Merchandise- Jerry Baker Juniors tee shirt- working on bulk order- agree to purchase shirts Vote 6-0

Need to create new tee shirts, - Carson- in charge of getting art and creation of tee shirt design- need to be done before GP- 3 designs

10x 10 tents- black w/logo- 2 – Carson and Amara to coordinate

Kristian- in charge of host housing for GP

GP- looking for vendors and sponsors

Derby Days Booth- 7/14- need someone to monitor- will post sign up on slack

Contracts- Officials, Race Manager, Server- completed, Outstanding- Race Director, Announcer, Finish line for GP and Freds

Iphone and Light- finish line will be tested this Friday, need to mount on poll, Brian will check about mounting

Planning Committee Meeting regarding future of velodrome- 7/8- 3pm, venue TBD

Race Comm-Fred's permitted, Strike System- 1- stern talking too, 2- suspension for 1 night, 3- out for the year, downgraded

Officials need to call unsafe riding practices, place in log book at end of night

Warning/relegation for unsafe riding needs to come from officials, 2 relegations done for night, further relegations will result additional loss of race privileges

Reminder about process of lapped rider- announced at all pre rider meetings

Wednesday- Open A or B- Facebook poll- Andrew

Pressure wash track and remove weeds- 6/24- 12-4pm

Food Trucks – booked for Fridays

Kristian- host housing, pressure washer

Brian- light fixture

Carson- tent tee shirts, Rapha class

Amara Derby days schedule

Andrew- Masters/Wednesday poll, GP funny bike- coordinate with Haldy and Andy

Andy- Contracts, Long term planning, 6/24 – track clean up

Byrnn- Jr National budget

Mike- Assist with contract